
September 1, 2025 
 
Good Afternoon, 
 
Welcome back for the 2025 - 2026 school year!  For parents/guardians that 
drop off their students in the morning, please drop them off at the high 
school in the back of the building.  All buses will pull to the front of the 
building in the area designated as the bus loop between 7 - 7:30 AM.  
 
All other traffic must use the outside lane to proceed out back for drop off at 
the rear high school entry, or middle school, to drop off their student.  If a 
parent is dropping their student at the rear entry, they must do so and proceed 
forward, looping around the Field Hockey field, re-entering traffic that is 
flowing from the middle school area.   
 
Please do not drop off in the bus loop in the morning (it will be coned off).  
Additionally, parents driving through the parking areas, use the outside driving 
lane.  The administration asks that folks do this for the safety of our 
students/staff walking through the parking areas in the morning.  Note there is 
no parking from 7AM - 3PM in the area to the left of the baseball road, 
allowing buses to swing in and out of the parking lots. 
 
For student pick-up in the afternoon, please do not block cars, parking 
areas, and parking lot entrances/exits in the front of the building while 
waiting for children.  All parents/guardians MUST pick up your students 
out back and follow the same route when exiting the high school. 
 
Lastly, please drive slowly and cautiously in the school parking lots and on 
Rambler Road.  Also, remind your student drivers to be mindful of their speed. 
 
Thank you! 


